
 

  

Pittsburgh Opera celebrates its 80th season in 2018-19. Established by five intrepid women in 1939, Pittsburgh Opera is 
viewed as one of the most vibrant opera organizations in the U.S., with a rich artistic tradition, outstanding educational 
programs, an acclaimed artist training program, and a progressive outlook toward the future. Its green initiative culminated in 
LEED® Silver certification for its Strip District headquarters, and its capacity as a true community partner has increased 
significantly under General Director Christopher Hahn’s leadership.  
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Pittsburgh Opera announces Michael Braxton as new Director of Development 
 

Pittsburgh Opera is pleased to announce veteran fund-raiser Michael Braxton as the new Director of 
Development. 

 
Braxton brings a wealth of experience to this crucial position. A 
former attorney with Reed Smith and other firms, Braxton spent 
over 14 years in increasingly senior positions within Carnegie 
Mellon University’s University Advancement department. Most 
recently, he was their Senior Director of Development, where he 
managed fundraising staff for three strategic academic 
initiatives across the university. In addition, Braxton was 
responsible for cultivating philanthropic relationships with major 
donors who support these areas. 
 

 
“I couldn’t be more excited about this opportunity,” said Braxton. “Pittsburgh Opera is one of Pittsburgh’s 
cultural gems and recognized nationally for its programming. I look forward to enhancing the Opera’s 
philanthropic efforts so that they can continue to flourish.” 
 
“This season is our 80

th
”, said Pittsburgh Opera General Director Christopher Hahn. “More than ever, 

philanthropy plays a crucial role in our ability to fulfill our mission of creating live opera at the highest 
standards of artistic excellence and ensuring opera is accessible to everyone in the region. We are 
thrilled to invite Michael to join our team.” 
 
Braxton holds an A.B in economics from Princeton University, and a J.D. from Columbia Law School. His 
first day at Pittsburgh Opera will be August 13

th
.  
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